
BELL RESTORATION REPORT 2021 

 

A bit more activity this year but mainly inspections prior to ringing 

for the first time after lock down, The only major works being 

Faversham back in action and reports / quotes being obtained at 

Bethersden for rehanging. 

 

Aldington                       Inspection and maintenance. 

Ash by Sandwich Inspection and maintenance. 

Ashford                      Inspection and refit one clapper. 

Bethersden Various site meetings with contractors re 

rehanging. 

Boxley    Inspection of the 5th bell. 

Chiselhurst St Nicholas Inspection (thanks to Graham Long) 

Faversham Now ringing, with some adjustments 

required to sound and clock hammers. 

East Langdon Inspection and maintenance. 

High Halden Inspection, maintenance and repair to 5th 

clapper. 

Ightham    Clappers rebushed and refitted. 

Minster in Thanet  Inspection and maintenance. 

Minster in Sheppey  Inspection and maintenance. 

Quex Park    Inspection and replace worn pulleys. 

Sellindge    Inspection and maintenance. 

Throwley    Inspection and some minor works. 



Tunbridge Wells Inspection and 7th wheel made 

serviceable. 

Waltham    Inspection and maintenance. 

Willesborough Inspection and maintenance. 
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Bell Restoration Officer. 
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